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MEMORANDUM

January 25, 2023

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR-R4, MIMAROPA, 1515 L & S Building 
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

FROM

SUBJECT

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

LETTER DATED JANUARY 23, 2023 FROM 
MS. ANTONIA G. LLACUNA

Forwarded for information and consideration is the letter dated January 23, 2023 of Ms. 
Antonia G. Llacuna representative of the Hrs. of Luz Santorcas Gabinete requesting the status of their 
FLAG application involving a parcel of land situated at Separacion Point, Barangay Burirao, Narra, 
Palawan.

The subject letter is likewise asking for the lot classification of the same lot that is occupied by 
them since the year 2003 and whether or not it is suited for FLAG application or land titling 
accordingly because of the information from that Office that the rental fee is highly costly.

LIZARDO B. CAYATOitRD

Copy furnished:

Ms. Antonia G. Llacuna
Mobile No. 09367842457
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